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TO THE HONORABLE JOSH GREEN, CHAIR,  
 AND MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEES: 
 
 My name is Danny Takanishi, M.D. and I am the Chairperson of the Hawaii 

Medical Board (“Board”).  The Board has not had the opportunity to review this 

bill but will be discussing it at the next Board meeting on February 14, 2013.  

Therefore, it is not able to take a position at this time.   

Thank you for the opportunity to provide written testimony on S.B. No. 608. 
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SB608
Submitted on: 2/7/2013
Testimony for HTH on Feb 8, 2013 14:30PM in Conference Room 229

Submitted By Organization Testifier
Position

Present
at

Hearing
William Harris, M.D. Individual Support No

Comments: Our 3-4 trillion dollar US medical budget is generated primarily by
chronic, preventable and even regressible disease, not by accidents and trauma.
Since there is a now a massive scientific literature supporting a plant based diet as
the solution to chronic disease, and since many health practitioners are barely aware
of it, Continuing Medical Education should set at least minimum requirements for the
study of that literature.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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